
 

Peekskill School District is proud to present 
  

Transition from CPSE to CSE 

Going to Kindergarten 

This workshop will be presented in English and Spanish for parents of children who are 

transitioning from the Committee on Preschool Special Education (CPSE) to the Committee on 

Special Education (CSE) 

 

Attendees will learn about: 

CSE Process and timelines 

Similarities and differences between CPSE and CSE 

Roles and responsibilities of CSE members and parent rights 

Evaluations, eligibility and the individualized education program (IEP) 

Continuum of services in CSE & Districtwide support & services 

Current federal and state regulations 

 

Presenters 

Family & Community Educators from the Community Support Network at Westchester Institute 

for Human Development. Hudson Valley’s resource for individuals with disabilities, their 

families, and the professionals supporting them. 

 
 

TUESDAY, March 3rd, 2020 

9:30 AM – 11:30 AM 

5:00 PM— 7:00 PM 
 

Uriah Hill Elementary School  

980 Pemart Avenue  

Peekskill, NY 10566 
 

 

To register or for additional information please call Maria Flores at (914) 739-0682 ext.7102 

 


